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MEMBERSHIP OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
 

 
Reference:  IHB CL 44/2012 dated 04 May 
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
 
Please find attached the membership of the Finance Committee, as it has been established based on 
the responses received by Member States under reference. As it has been indicated in the reference 
and in accordance with the decision of the Conference Mrs. Muriel NATALI-LAURE, Controller 
General of Accounts of Monaco and Mr Andrew MILLARD, the UKHO Chief Finance Officer will 
assume the posts of Chair and Vice-Chair of the Finance Committee respectively, until the next IHC in 
2017. 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enc: Membership of the Finance Committee 



 


